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HURRICANE BOARDING AGREEMENT 

It is the standard procedure of St. Francis Veterinary Hospital to inform clients who wish to board 
pets during potential hurricane threats of the following: 
 

1. During hurricane season, in the event of possible evacuation (voluntary or mandatory), our 
staff must be allowed to do so.  In this situation, owners will be called to pick up their pets.  If 
you will not be able to pick them up, you must leave a secondary contact person who will be 
able to do so.  If we are not able to reach you or your secondary contact, and your pet is not 
picked up, your pet may be left unattended.  As the owner, you accept this at your own risk 
and will not hold St. Francis Veterinary Hospital or its staff liable. 

2. As soon as St. Francis Veterinary Hospital is deemed accessible by local officials, personnel will 
return to the hospital to continue their care of the animals in the building. 

3. Please be informed that there is no generator on the premises as a secondary source of power 
to the building.  In the event that the electricity does go out, your pets may be left without air 
conditioning.  

 
It is our sincere wish that your pets will not have to be left unattended.  We only want to ensure the 
well being, safety, and care of your pets and our staff. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and compliance, 
 
Dr. Blythe Lyons, Dr. Lon Randall, and the staff of St. Francis Veterinary Hospital 

 
 
 
___________________________________     ______________ 
Owner or Responsible Party       Date 
 
 
___________________________________      _______________ ______________ 
Primary Contact          Phone #   Cell # 
 
 
___________________________________      _______________ ______________ 
Secondary Contact          Phone #   Cell # 


